
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 12.11.18 

Theme: Mission Space!  
We are going to be taking on many different roles as part our 

space topic. We will be a part of the mission control team, take 

part in astronaut training and explore what it is like to travel to 

space.   

Phonics 

All the children 

will be revising key 

sounds and 

spellings in their 

phonics groups.  
 

Maths 
In Year 1 we will be exploring 

addition. We will be looking at 

different strategies to solve 

problems, including missing number 

problems.  

In Year 2 we will be learning how to 

solve division problems. We will be 

using objects and other resources to 

solve these problems. 

 

 

English 
In KS1 we will be continuing with 

our non-fiction writing. This week 

we will be learning about the 

different features of an 

information text, planning our 

writing, and writing our very own 

information text on what it takes 

to be an astronaut.  

Theme 

In History we will learning all about the first 

moon landing and the impact this had on space 

travel.  

In RE we will be exploring why Christmas is 

important to Christians. We will explore the role 

of Jesus, his teachings and what lessons can be 

learnt from his teachings.   

Multiskills - Year 

2  
 

Just a quick reminder 

to the year 2 children 

that we have our 

multiskills event at 

Hellesdon High School 

coming up on Friday 

23rd November. If 

permission slips have 

not yet been returned, 

please could they be 

handed in as soon as 

possible. Thank you! 

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home.  

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending home 

individual spellings for the 

children to have a go at 

learning.  
Year Two Spellings 

1. Clothes 

2. Busy 

3. People 

4. Water 

5. Again 

We will be exploring a new collective worship theme next term.   

‘What three 

items would you 

take into space? 

Why?’ 

Discuss. 

 

Maths Homework 

Thank you to all the children who have 

completed their first maths homework. 

Please can the children have a go at 

exercise three this week. It will be 

due next Friday.  


